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I oppose this bill. There is absolutely no reason why voting by mail should change. It 

is convenient, it allows people who work long hours not to have to take time off of 

work to take time off to vote. It helps those who are disabled and have a hard time 

with transportation to a voting booth. I feel mail in voting is safe from harassment. I 

also feel that it’s accurate. There has been no issues with fraud either. 

Thank you,  

Ilana Gilbert 


